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St Columba’s House is a Christian Retreat and Conference Centre with an Anglican 

foundation. We encourage everyone to come and experience our warm Christian welcome 

and hospitality. We are proud of the diversity of guests who come to stay and use our 

meeting and worship spaces. 

Our meeting rooms are available for a wide variety of uses and layouts from meetings and 

conferences, to training sessions, crafting, workshops and retreats. We welcome charities, 

church groups, businesses, hobby groups, healthcare organisations, education and training 

bodies, and individuals. We also have a self-catered house which is ideal for families. 

Our chapel and oratory are flexible worship spaces which, subject to the below, can be used 

for worship by any Christian denomination. Non-worship use of the chapel and oratory may 

also be possible depending on the nature of the booking. 

We are really happy to host a diversity of guests for a wide variety of purposes with the 

proviso that we ask guests to respect the Christian nature of the House. For this reason, we 

reserve the right to decline bookings which we consider are not compatible with the 

House’s Christian ethos and Anglican foundation.  St Columba’s House has Christian imagery 

throughout the House. It is our policy that our imagery may not be moved from our rooms 

and that non-Christian worship would not be permitted on our site.  

Every booking at St Columba’s House is bespoke and is given individual attention. Call or 

email our Front of House team to discuss how we can accommodate your booking. 

 


